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THE TO DO LIST - BRANDY & WENDY & FIONA

Exterior fast food restaurant. The girls sit at a table. 

BRANDY
I cannot believe he is letting a
handjob come between our
friendship. 

FIONA
Dude, he should be happy that you
jerked him off in the first place. 

WENDY
Especially with his condition. 

FIONA
Yeah! 

BRANDY
I didn't know he, like, like-liked
me. How am I supposed to know that,
I'm not a mind reader. I'm not a
gypsy. 

WENDY
Do you, like, like-like him back? 

BRANDY
I don't know! It's Cameron. I don't
think about him like that. But you
guys, he was... Crying. I think I
really hurt him. 

FIONA
Dude, he's just being a little
baby. Guys mess around all the time
and girls just have to put up with
it? 

WENDY
Yeah!

FIONA
It's bullshit. 

WENDY
When I sprained my ankle in gym
class, Duffy square danced with,
like, three other girls. 

BRANDY
No he did not. 

WENDY
Yeah! And I just had to sit there
and watch. 

FIONA
Oh my god. You broke up three years
ago. Get over it! 



2.

WENDY
It still hurts, Fiona. 

BRANDY
It's like Gloria Steinem says:
"You're either the virgin, or the
whore". 

FIONA
Well, you know what? One of those
sounds a lot funner than the other
one. 

WENDY
Yeah. The whore. 

BRANDY
Maybe this whole scam list thing
was a stupid idea. 

FIONA
What? Pancake, no, you can't give
up now! You've worked too hard to
get to this point. You can't back
out now. 

WENDY
Think about everything you've
accomplished. You've gotten more
action in the last month than your
entire high school career. 

FIONA
That's true. 

BRANDY
You're right. I deserve to get
fucked by Rusty. 
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